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Ottawa, 4th. October, 1904.

Sirz-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of 29th. September, and in reply to inform you

that you may purchase the glass required to replace

the broken pane, in the No.2 School Oneida.

Your obedient servant,

Folam

Secretary.

S.Sutherland, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Delaware,

Ont.

verschieden (1) Indian affairs, Letterbooke

3 October 1904 - 21 October 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5075)
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